
 
 
 
 
I, C. Winston Taylor, am a member in good standing in the Society of Illustrators  
of Los Angeles, and have served as the past President and Vice-president and Show 
Chairman of this national organization  I have also been a member of the Graphic Artists’ 
Guild of Los Angeles in the past. 
 
After serving in Vietnam, I have worked as a freelance illustrator since graduation with 
the degree Awarded with Honors, a Bachelor of Fine Arts from Art Center College of 
Design, February 1973.   I served as the President of Art Center Alumni.   Since then I 
have illustrated many movie posters and advertisements.  I published The Catalog of 
Illustrators which had an ISBN# in the United State Library System during the 1970’s and 
80’s.   To educate new artists, I included a copy of the copyright law to warn them of the 
down side of the “work for hire” clause among other questionable laws. 
  
I am retired now and don’t earn the income that I did while being an Illustrator. 
So when I get a call to sell my reproduction rights for the second time, I need it. 
 
I ask you to change the law in favor of the small business owner instead of the big 
national corporations and multi-national organizations. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
C. Winston Taylor 


